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Function: The CAN bus can automatically adjust
the speed between the bus speed and the
configured speed.It is used in the gap of the
CAN bus speed and the speed of a high speed
transmission line, to reduce errors caused by
interference. It has a bandwidth of 50kbps(I)
(standard), 64kbps (standard with 64kbps
reserved),125kbps (high speed), 250kbps (high
speed with 250kbps reserved), 500kbps (very
high speed), and 1000kbps (very high speed
with 1000kbps reserved).The CAN bus can be
configured by using standard messages.If only
the CAN bus is used, a simpler system
structure can be achieved without a device
manager.If the CAN bus and the other CAN bus
are used, a more complete system structure
can be achieved.Canbus function can be
expressed by using various combinations of the
CAN bus devices and data represented by
CAN.Data range: CANbus range from 5V to 5V
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(families) who support the associated language
or emulation.The family driver names, as they
appear in the Model field in Loftware Label
Manager, are listed in the Printer Language
columns. The printer languages/barcode label
printers/RFID printers listed below are
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columns.
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